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NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING PLAN PLANNING LETTER

Number: PL-NANP-176
Date: May 11, 1999

From: R.C. Breidenbaugh -NANP Administration
202-756-5779, rose .breidenbaugh@nanpa.com

Subject: ~ Urgent reminder to Industry to update networks for the 403 NPA Split in Alberta, Canada with
new 780 NPA.

Telus has brought to our attention that may carriers still do not recognize the 780 NPA that was
introduced on January 25, 1999 and becomes mandatory on May 18, 1999 as relief for the 403
NPA. Please take steps to ensure that the 780 NPA is recognized throughout your network.

Details of the split may be found in PL-NANP-148 issued January 8, 1999.

Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Rose Breidenbaugh, on 202
756-5779.

R.C. Breidenbaugh
North American Numbering Plan Administration



